
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lorraine Henderson   
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 10:00 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62a20240046-9a9b-rosebery-avenue-Harpenden-al5-2qt 
 

I would like to strongly support the above application and am confident that the new property will 
be a much improved view at the bottom of my back garden and will be much more sympathetic to 
the properties either side of it and the general street scene in the road. 
The present property stands out as an ugly house in a road full of beautiful houses. 
I am sure the new materials used in the build and landscaping will enhance the area greatly. 
Yours sincerely 
Lorraine Henderson 
Sent from my iPad 
 




